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Date:    August 26, 2013 
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(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Theft of Donation Jar-Follow Up-Arrest Referral Made 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department has issued an arrest referral on a 34 year-old female from Oshkosh for 
the theft of the donation jar that occurred on Sunday, August 18, 2013 at the Kwik Trip, 215 W. 20th Ave in 
Oshkosh.       
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was advised by the Kwik Trip, 215 W. 20th Ave, on Friday, August 23, 
2013 at about 3:30 pm that the suspect in the donation jar theft was just inside their store.  License plate 
information was received from Kwik Trip and the Oshkosh Police Department began looking for the suspect 
and the suspect’s vehicle.   
 
On Sunday, August 25, 2013 at about 3pm, the 34 year-old female was reported to be at the BP Gas 
Station in the 1500 block of W. 20th Ave in Oshkosh.  Upon the Oshkosh Police Department’s arrival, the 34 
year old female was located and admitted her involvement in the theft of the donation jar.      
 
The vehicle of the 34 year-old female was searched and some of the money taken from the donation jar 
theft was located.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has referred one count of theft on the 34 year-old female to the 
Winnebago County District Attorney’s Office.  The 34 year old female has no previous criminal record.   
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